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CITY OF SOUTH DAYTONA 
SPECIAL MASTER  

CODE ENFORCEMENT 
 

 
 
 

The Special Master Hearing scheduled for 
Thursday, August 8, 2024, has been CANCELED.  
 
The next regularly scheduled hearing will be held 
Thursday, September 12, 2024, at 9:00 a.m. at City Hall, 
Council Chambers located at 1672 S. Ridgewood Avenue, 
South Daytona.  
 
Should you have any questions, contact Code Compliance 
at 386-322-3025 or at jmcenany@southdaytona.org 
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